
Submitter: Makenzie Sheets 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SB774 

Discontinuing to return  Oregonians their surplus taxes to the state is mean-spirited 

and greedy. That money would signifanctly impact many families, and quite frankly is 

unfair to return money that belongs to the people to begin with.  


